


recent poll data, it arguably shows
the ruined reputation of Texas in a
better light. I strongly urge you
all as a voting constituent to act
in fairness toward your political
opponents, yourselves, and all
citizens as this tribal warfare
between red and blue is ignorance at
the finest. Red and Blue are the
same party, and on this, the Red has
to take the first step in healing
this nation as a whole from the
hotbed that is Texas. I know our
parents taught us not to cheat, lie,
or steal, and now it is time to show
it instead of abusing the system
like an actual welfare queen. Act
right, and let's get this State on
track to outclassed every other
state as the shining jewel on the
belt buckle of the America's.
Respectfully,
Bradley Owen
Veteran
Father
Voter




